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Contact Us
District Office
9985 Towner Avenue 
Falcon, CO 80831 
Phone:   (719) 495-8188 
Fax:        (719) 495-8008 
Web:   www.pbhmd.com 
 
District Staff
Kelcey DeGeorge 
Billing Administrator 
kelcey@pbhmd.com 
  
Linda Eberhard 
Administrative Assistant 
linda@pbhmd.com 
  
Calvin Lindt 
Inspections & Maintenance 
lindt@pbhmd.com 
  
Steve Knepper 
Operator in Responsible
Charge 
steve@pbhmd.com 
  
Leon Gomes 
District Manager 
leon@pbhmd.com 
 
Board of Directors
Kim Griffin 
President 
kim@pbhmd.com 
  
Calvin Pollard 
Vice President 
cal@pbhmd.com 
  
John Bruszenski 
Secretary 
john@pbhmd.com 
  
Chris Olney 
Treasurer 
chris@pbhmd.com 
  
George Cerbasi 
Assistant Secretary 
george@pbhmd.com  
 
Useful Links

April 2018 Board of Directors Meeting
The Board of Directors will hold its Regular Meeting on
Thursday, March 15, 2018 at 7:00 PM in the District's
Administration & Maintenance Building, 9985 Towner
Avenue, Falcon.  All meetings are open to the public.
 
Board to consider System Development Fee
At the March 15, 2018 Regular Meeting, the District's Board
of Directors was asked if wished to consider implementing
a System Development Fee.  The purpose of this Fee is to
provide the financing of infrastructure requirements that are
directly related to the development of residential or
commercial construction.  Read on . . .

May 8, 2018 Election of the Board of Directors
The Regular Election of the Board of Directors will be held
on Tuesday, May 8, 2018.  This is a mail ballot election and
ballots will be mailed to all active eligible electors of the
District.  

Candidates' Statements are posted on the Elections page. 
 
District begins source water protection planning
According the Colorado Department of Public Health &
Environment, "The main objective of protection planning is
to minimize potential contaminate threats to public drinking
water supplies. This is achieved throughout the planning
process by identifying and implementing 'best management
practices' that will protect your specific source water area.
Read on . . .
 
SCADA System Implementation
The District's Board of Directors approved the lease of a
Supervisor Control and Data Acquisition (SCADA) system.
 The SCADA system will allow the District's staff to
remotely monitor and control the water distribution and
wastewater collection infrastructure.  Read on...
 
Home Construction
The 253 in lots in Filings 13B, 13C, and 13D have been
sold to home builders. Aspen View Homes purchased a
total of 162 lots, Campbell Homes has 33 lots, and
Richmond American Homes has 58 lots.   Richmond
American and Aspen View are currently building several
homes in the development, many of which have already
been sold to homebuyers. 

New park coming to Scenic View 
The Board of Directors accepted a proposal from Hawkins
Land Solutions for the development of a 10,000 square foot
park at Scenic Brush Drive and Prairie Astor Drive. 
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Online Bill Pay 

District Website 

Agendas & Minutes

Upcoming Events
April 19, 2018 7:00 PM – Regular Board Meeting 
May 8, 2018 7:00 AM – 7:00 PM - Board of Directors
Election 
May 17, 2018 7:00 PM – Regular Board Meeting 
May 28, 2018 – Memorial Day – Office Closed 
June 21, 2018 7:00 PM – Regular Board Meeting
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